
From: Tilda Bodo   
Sent: February 4, 2024 1:29 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Revised Community Improvement Plan - Glen Echo 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am an  resident who has lived in this neighbourhood for 62 years. My late husband and I 
watched as this area was developed and became a wonderful community for families to live.  Our 
children, and later our grandchildren, attended Glen Echo and Glen Brae Elementary Schools and 
Glendale High School. 
 
I am completely opposed to the proposed development of mid rise and high rise buildings adjacent to 
the childrens' playground ( for which this community raised monies ) and the ballpark and basketball 
court, all of which are in full use year round.  As well, traffic in this perimeter area, i.e. Glen Echo Drive, 
Rainbow Drive, Orphir Road, and Secord Drive, is already an acute problem, without adding another 300 
plus vehicles.  IT IS ABSOLUTELY RIDICULOUS !!!!!  The proposed huge structures do not belong in the 
midst of bungalows and two storey homes.  They should be built on Nash Road or King Street where 
there is plenty of space available. 
  
In closing, I again wish to express my strong opposition to rezoning of this Glen Echo - Glendale Park, for 
these huge structures, and would implore the Planning Committee and the City Councillors to consider 
the negative impact it would certainly have on the children and families in our area. 
 
Regards, 
Tilda Bodo 
 




